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Support our Mission 
Pray for our synod schools and 
their work. 
Encourage a young person to      
consider full-time Gospel    
ministry. 
 
I thank God every time I remember you. 
In all my prayers for all of you, I always 
pray with joy because of your partner-
ship in the gospel from the first day until 
now. 
                              Philippians 1:3-5 

Organ Refurbishment Fund    

$425,000 received  

of $500,000 needed 

The Lord of the harvest  

still needs workers 

LPS Chapel May 15 

 
The chapel refurbishment continues.   
If all goes according to schedule, the 
chapel will be finished and the      
enhanced organ will be installed   
before school starts next fall. 
 
A dedication service is being planned 
for Sunday, September 18. 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
   How did it go at LPS this past year? Wonderful! Of course, to the human eye 
not everything was always pretty, neat, and clean. Yet the gospel was daily 
preached and in it the adornment of Christõs holiness, righteousness, and re-
demption was receivedé.òa radiant church, without stain or wrinkle or any   
other blemish.ó (Ephesians 5:27) 
   We offer our thanks to God that all of our 112 graduates considered the 
full-time ministry during their years at LPS. In these days of increasing pastoral 
and teaching vacancies we are grateful that through the Spiritsõs gospel work 

more than 60% of the 2016 graduates will enroll at MLC next fall. 
 

 
President, Luther Preparatory School 



     
 

2016-2017 LPS SCHOOL EVENTS  
August 

19-20 LPS Registration Weekend 

21 Opening Service 1:30pm in LPS Gym 

22 Classes begin  

 

September 

18 Chapel Organ Dedication Service 

30  Homecoming Weekend Activities 

 

November 

11-13  East Regional Choral Fest at LPS 

 

Luther Preparatory School, 1300 Western Avenue, Watertown, WI 53094  ǒPhone (920)261-4352  ǒOn the Web: lps.wels.net   

 
 

 

 

LPS Quick Facts 
 

Class of 2016 has 112 graduates 
     67 will enroll at MLC 
     26 boys in pastor track 
     41 in teacher track 
       
 

Project Timothy 2016 
     48 participants 
       9 locations in CA, GA, VA, TX,            
 Canada, Antigua, and St. Lucia 
 
 

MLC Class of 2016 had 34 graduates 
from LPS. Twelve men will continue 
their preparation at WLS, sixteen     
received calls to teach, and thirteen 
grads from previous years were     
assigned or reassigned. 

 
 

                  

      Save the Date! 
Saturday, July 30 

Phoenix Golf Classic X 

  Windwood Country Club - Watertown 

Bonus for those 
registered  
by June 30 

920-262-8104 

 Gala   Musical 

Childrenõs Theater 

Top Ten Seniors 

Art Students Track 

Spring Fling Dance 

Commencement Concert 

Europe 2016 
Wartburg Castle 


